April 2017



Bozman Newsletter

800 Beach Airport Road, Conroe, TX 77301 936-709-1800



Principal's Message

Next year, all first day forms will be online. Please make sure we have a current parent email address on file. Please fill out the form we sent home to make sure we have the correct email.

Parent Volunteers Needed

If you are interested in volunteering at Bozman, we would love to have you! We need parents who are able to make copies or laminate and cut things out for teachers. We have set up volunteer days on Tuesday and Thursdays, AM or PM. If you are interested, please send Kerrie Johnson and email at khjohnson@conroeisd.net.

All volunteers must be approved prior to serving at Bozman.



Library News

Spring is here, and it is time for the Spring April 1 Book Fair! The Book Fair will be in the library April 17th-April 21st. Be sure to come out and see the latest books and support the Bozman Library.

We will be needing parent volunteers to help with the Book Fair. If you are available to help, please use this link to sign up online:

http://www.signupgenius.com/ go/60b0c4fafad2ea13-bozman1 or call Mrs. Corbett at 936-709-1813 and let her know when you are available.



Yearbooks

Yearbooks will be available for purchase when they get delivered after May 1 during lunches. Cash or check only \$30. Students will receive the yearbook and take it home the day of purchase.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

Honor Choir Concert

April 4

5th Grade Science Benchmark

April 5

6th Grade Math Benchmark

April 6

Choir Concert

April 7

Bronco Round-up

April 12

6th Grade Math CA #11

April 13

School Store **Orchestra Concert**

April 14

NO SCHOOL

April 17-21

Book Fair

April 21

PTO Meeting

April 26

Talent Show Auditions Before and After School

April 28

6th Grade Reward Party Spring Fling

